
Hello to all Parents/Guardians, 

 

I would like to say we will have a fun and exciting year of 

learning. But before we can start, I need each parent to create 

an Acceptable Use Policy with their child to keep at home. An 

acceptable use policy is an agreement between the parent and 

child of an understanding of expectations for the school year. A 

set of ground rules about school work for the student to follow 

at home. I will attach a link of an easy to use template.  

 

Please do not be hesitant to call or email me with any questions 

you may have.  

 

 

Click Here to see attached Template! 

 

 

Thank you so much for your cooperation and support. 

Ms. Whitley  


